[ 1YIC]

PWC Professional Development Advisory Council presents
Reduced Emissions with Increased Confidence—Local Law 97

March 08, 2022 - Owners Developers & Managers

New York, NY Professional Women in Construction’s Professional Development Advisory Council
(PDAC) presents its newest event, titled, “Reduced Emissions with Increased Confidence — Local
Law 97.”

The event will be held March 9th, 5:30-7:30 pm, at JRM Construction Management, 242 West 36th
Street, 11th Floor, New York, N.Y. Cost for this members only event is $20.

This PDAC event is geared towards understanding and demystifying Local Law 97. Members will
learn of its impact on the construction industry and how owners are responding to the challenges it
presents. Please join us, with your questions, to gain clarity and confidence about reduced
emissions requirements.

Speakers:

Ryan Malin, vice president design & construction at Rockefeller Group;

Molly Dee-Ramasamy, PE, CEA, head of deep carbon reduction at JB&B;
Kate Bojsza, associate partner at Pei Cobb Freed & Partners;

Mikhail Haramati, carbon neutral buildings roadmap fellow at NYSERDA; and
YuhTyng (Tyng) Patka, partner at Duval & Stachenfeld.

For more information or to register for this event, please visit pwcusa.org.
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